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Date: September 1, 2021 
For immediate release 

 
Boil Water Notice Rescinded for the Fauquier Water System  
 
Nelson, BC: The Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is pleased to announce that effective immediately 
the BOIL WATER NOTICE issued for users on the Fauquier Water System has been rescinded.  
 
On Tuesday, July 20, 2021 a BOIL WATER NOTICE was issued due to the need for bypassing the water treatment 
plant to increase system capacity and meet the demand of wildfire mitigation efforts in the community. 
 
Additional system capacity is no longer required and water quality tests indicate that the water quality is good. 
Customers may return to regular water consumption.  
 
The RDCK appreciates Fauquier water users’ cooperation and patience during this time and apologizes for the 
inconvenience experienced.  
 
Incorporated in 1965, the Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is a local government that serves 60,000 
residents in 11 electoral areas and nine member municipalities. The RDCK provides more than 160 services, 
including community facilities, fire protection and emergency services, grants, planning and land use, regional 
parks, resource recovery and handling, transit, water services and much more. For more information about the 
RDCK, visit www.rdck.ca.  
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For further information, please contact: For media enquiries: 

Steve Ethier  
Water Operations Manager  
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.352.1502 
Email: sethier@rdck.bc.ca 
 

Dan Elliott 
Communications Coordinator 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.354.3476 
Email: delliott@rdck.bc.ca 
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